MADISON COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

125 West North Street e Post Office Box 608
Canton, Mississippi 39046
601-855-5500 e Facsimile 601-855-5759
www.madison-co.com

February 4, 2015

Mr. James Maccarone

Director, Division of Youth Services
Mississippi Department of Human Services
600 North Street, Suite 200

Jackson, Mississippi 39202

RE: Intent to Pursue Funding for the Adolescent Evening Reporting Center—AERC (AERC#001)
Dear Mr. Maccarone,

The Madison County Board of Supervisors requests that you consider this letter as evidence of our intent
to seek funding for the proposed Adolescent Evening Reporting Center. The submitted proposal will
detail our plan to provide services in Madison County. We are currently gathering resources and
developing concepts that will allow us to meet the expectations of the proposed project.

If you have any questions, or require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact:
Mike Box, 317 N. Union Street, Canton, MS 39046. Telephone: 601-503-3943. Fax: 601-859-0320.
Electronic mail: mike.box@madison-co.com.

Sincerely,

Karl M. Banks, Sr.

President, Madison County Board of Supervisors

John Bell Crosby, District One Gerald Steen, District Three Paul Griffin, District Five
John Howland, District Two Karl M. Banks, Sr., District Four Ronny Lott, Chancery Clerk



